
   
 
 
4th March 2025   
 

Dear parents/carers  

What a fantastic final week we’ve had before the Easter holidays! The energy and 

enthusiasm from our wonderful children, staff, and families have made this a week to 

remember. 

A huge thank you to Mr. Dihman for an incredible guitar assembly—it was truly inspiring to 

see so many of our young guitarists taking to the stage with confidence and skill. Well done 

to all the performers! 

Wednesday’s school disco was an absolute blast! A massive thank you to our fantastic PTA 

for organising such a fun event, and of course, to Mr. Bearham (aka DJ Bear) for keeping the 

party going with his excellent DJ skills. The dance floor was buzzing, and it was wonderful to 

see so many happy faces. 

Another great performance in our weekly Times Tables Rock Stars battle—our children 

continue to smash it! Keep an eye out for the Easter Battle, over the holidays, so the 

children can keep sharpening their skills over the break. 

A huge well done to Young Oaks and Bur Oaks for their wonderful Open Afternoon on 

Wednesday. It was fantastic to welcome so many parents and carers into school to see the 

children’s brilliant learning. The confidence they showed when sharing their work was truly 

something to be proud of! 

        

Finally, I’d like to wish you all a wonderful Easter break. Enjoy the time with family and 

friends, and we look forward to welcoming the children back to school on Tuesday 22nd 

April. 

Happy Easter! 

 

 
 
Mr Hick  



SATs 

A reminder that SATs tests for our Year 6 children will take place during the week beginning 

Monday, 12th May. Please ensure your child arrives at school on time, well-rested, and 

ready for the assessments. As in previous years, we will welcome the Mighty Oaks into 

school in the morning for pre-test breakfasts to energise them to help them do their best! 

Clubs 

We will put out a new club list for the summer term after the Easter break. We will aim to 

start clubs in the second week back. 

 

New Recreation Centre - Management Committee 

 

  



From The PTA:  

Huge thankyou to all of the teachers and PTA who volunteered at this week's school 

disco.  The children had an amazing time as always, and we are really pleased to advise 

that we have now (just) surpassed the halfway mark of our fundraising target of 

£4000!!!!   

 



 Easter Egg Hunt:  Don't forget to book for the upcoming Easter event taking place on 

Weds 16th April, 2-4pm at Chacewater Millennium Green.  

There will be two activities, one easier, and one more difficult which the children can 

choose from, and every child will receive an Easter egg. 

 

Please book in advance to avoid disappointment!  

BOOK HERE - Chacewater School PTA 

 

 

   

https://www.pta-events.com/chacewaterschoolpta/index.cfm?event=shop


Easter Reading Challenge 

  
Ahead of our book fair on Wednesday 23rd, Thursday 24th and Friday 25th 3:15pm-3:45pm, 
we are sending the children home today with a Bingo reading card.  
  
The children need to complete a line either horizontally, vertically or diagonally and return 
their card on Tuesday 22nd April to their class teacher. Please write your child’s name on the 
back of the card. 
  
The completed ones will be put into a draw in the assembly on Friday to win vouchers to 
spend at the book fair. 
  
For an additional entry, bring in a fun photograph of your child completing one of the 
challenges on the bingo card. 
  
Good luck 
 

 
 

Online Safety Newsletter 

This month’s Online Safety Newsletter covers important information about social media 

concerns and about Group Chats – please do take time to read this. It can be found HERE. 

We are increasingly seeing issues at school that stem from children's involvement in online 
group chats outside of school hours. While technology can be a great way to stay 
connected, some conversations are causing upset among pupils and making it harder for 
everyone to focus and feel safe in school. 

We kindly ask parents to be aware of their child’s online activity, especially in group chats, 
and to have regular conversations about respectful and kind communication. Your support 
helps us create a more positive environment for all our children. 

Thank you for working with us! 

https://www.chacewater.cornwall.sch.uk/web/online_safety/613882


 
 
 

Dates For Your Diary  

4.4.25 Last Day of Term (1pm Finish) 

22.4.25 Return to school 

12.5.25 SATs Week 

23.5.25 Last Day of Term 

2.6.25 Return to school 

11.6.25 Sports Day – Provisional Date 

18.6.25 Year 6 Camp 

22.7.25 Last Day of term – 1pm finish 

 
 
 
 
 
 

ACORNS Amelie, Maddie & Shiloh 

SEEDLINGS Ava & Samuel 

BUDS Hughie & Olive 

YOUNG OAKS Miya-Rose, Jensen & Lily 

BUR OAKS Theodore & Thea 

RED OAKS Honey & Alfie  

MIGHTY OAKS Reuben & Lily-Mae 

 
 
 
End of Spring Term 
 
Please note that the end of this spring term will be Friday 4th April at 1pm. 

GOLDEN AWARD WINNERS 



 

Term Dates 2025/26 

  



 

 

 


